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Question No. 5

Senator Brandis asked the following question at the hearing on 20 October 2008:

Are you able to give the Committee particular information as to when, later in the year, the
Prime Minister is going to make a statement in relation to the Smith review?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

The Australian Government is currently considering the recommendations made in the review. The
Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet hosted the review. Specific questions should be
directed towards that Department.
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